Fffective Monday, May 4, 2020 the Borough of Tinton Falls Department of Public Works will reopen the
Recycling Center. Please wear face coverings and maintain social distancing guidelines while in the yard.

Effective Monday, May 4, 2020 Spring Cleanup, Bulk, and Metal collection will begin.
All items will be picked up by MACHINE ONLY. Metat MUST be scheduled with our office by calling
(732) 542-3400 X 4.

The schedule for Spring Cleanup will be as follows:

ZONE 1: ltems will be picked up week of 5/4/2020 — 5/8/2020, put out items 5/2/20 or 5/3/20
ZONE 2: Items will be picked up week of 5/11/2020 - 5/15/2020, put out items 5/9/20 or 5/10/20
ZONE 3: ttems will be picked up week of 5/18/2020 - 5/22/2020, put out items 5/16/20 or 5/17/20
ZONE 4: ftems will be picked up week of 5/25/2020 - 5/29/2020, put out items 5/23/20 or 5/24/20

in order to make sure we keep up with recyeling demands there will be an additional recycling collection
for 2" & 4* Thursday Recycling. This will happen on Friday, May 8™.

Recycling Collection for the month of May will be as follows:

Thursday, May 7, 2020: 1% & 3"
Friday, May 8, 2020: 2" & 4%
Thursday, May 14, 2020: 2™ & 4®
Thursday, May 21, 2020: 1% & 3"
Thursday, May 28, 2020: 2™ & 4t

Thank you in advance for your cooperation.




